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REPORT 20-102 

March Service Changes 

 

 

The March sign-up is generally reserved for making minor adjustments to service 

based on feedback received after the August sign-up. This sign-up, however, 

continues the District’s focus on improving service reliability through runtime and 

layover adjustments to account for increased congestion.  

 

The following changes will take place in the March sign-up: 

 Allocated major resources to boost reliability on lines 20 and 21. 

 Reliability improvements on lines 10, 28, 34, 40, 72R, 99, 200, 216, 232, LA, 

NL, SB, and U.  

 Service-level adjustments on line 60 due to developments with CSU East Bay. 

 Minor trip time adjustments to lines 36, 801, and F to better match service to 

demand. 

 BRT could be implemented mid-signup (May 2020). 


